
C a m b o o n  P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  
An Independent Public  School  

 

N e w s l e t t e r  
at Camboon PS, the students will be participating in a  
dance for fitness and fun program provided by Let’s Get 
Motiv8ed this term.  Permission notes have now been 
sent home.  Some families have credit in their student 
accounts and information regarding this was also sent 
home.  Should you wish to use this credit towards the 
dance program, please complete, sign and return the 
unallocated credit form.  Should you have any queries 
regarding your school account, please contact the school 
office on 9218 1400. 
After School Tennis 
Tennis lessons are being offered again in Term 2, 
commencing tomorrow Thursday 22 April. Students are 
collected by the tennis coach on Thursday afternoons 
from the undercover area at 3.15pm, and walk to the 
Morley/Noranda tennis courts where they are supervised 
until their tennis lesson starts at 3.45pm. Lessons 
conclude at 4.45pm, and parents collect children from the 
tennis courts. Further information is in the attached flyer. 

PBS Teaching Focus 
We are responsible when we follow our recess and 
lunchtime routines.  During Term 2, Weeks 1-5, the PBS 
teaching focus is how to be responsible by following the 
recess and lunchtime routines of the school.  Routines 
help students save time and help to reduce stress and 
anxiety.  Expectations are clear and more easily met 
when following a routine. 
One of our key behaviours is ‘We are respectful’.   
The following expectations have been identified as part 
of this key behaviour: 

 We line up at the canteen. 

 We put rubbish in the bin.  
We are also being responsible when: 

 We sit while we are eating.  

 We return from breaks promptly. 
These routines will help students to interact positively in 
our school setting and in the process will ensure that 
students care for and respect our environment, stay safe 
while eating, demonstrate respect for each other and 
teaching staff and follow expectations in regards to 
behaviour during and after recess and lunch breaks.   

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
Thursday 22 April 

 PBS Assembly 
Friday 23 April 

 STAFF DEVELOPMENT PUPIL FREE DAY 
Monday 26 April 

 ANZAC DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
Tuesday 27 April 

 ANZAC  Day service 9.00am 
Wednesday 28 April 

 Year 6 Camp 
Thursday 29 April  

 Year 6 Camp 
Friday 30 April 

 Year 6 Camp 
Welcome back  
Welcome back to all our wonderful students and 
staff.  I would like to welcome to Camboon; 
Miss Gulvin in Room 10, Miss Van Berkel in Kindy, 
Miss Pesce in EC2, Mr Hill in Physical Education and 
Mrs Andrews in the office. 
Term 2 will be full of wonderful learning and events as 
usual at Camboon.  Year 6 camp is on next week and 
I truly thank staff (Ms Long, Mr Hill and Miss Johnson) 
for taking time away from their families to take our 
students on camp.  It is always a special memory for 
students and I look forward to visiting them on  
Thursday evening and hearing all the excitement 
about the activities.  

ANZAC SERVICE—Year 1-6 
Our annual ANZAC service will take place at 9.00am 
next Tuesday 27 April in the undercover area.  During 
this service, students will have the opportunity to  
reflect on what ANZAC Day represents and it’s impact 
upon our lives today.  As usual Mrs Halls will be  
creating a wreath for the school.  Students are asked 
to please bring in flowers on Tuesday morning to Mrs 
Halls in Room 9. Students may also bring a floral 
wreath for the service.  Students who are members of 
the Scouts or Guides may wear their uniform for the  
ceremony but please send in a school uniform for 
these students to change into after the ceremony.   
Student councilors should wear their blue Camboon 
shirts and choir members need to bring their choir 
shirts for the service.  Parents are welcome to attend. 
50 Year Celebration 
Camboon Primary School is turning 50 this year and 
we want to celebrate this special ‘birthday.’  If you are 
interested in planning for this event and being part of 
the celebrations, please email;   
camboonps50years@gmail.com   
 

Janice Cuculoska—Principal 

 

Dance Education Progam 
As part of the Health and Physical and Arts programs  

Date:  21 Apr i l  2021  
Term: 2   
Vo lume: 6  

TASTE BUDS CANTEEN: 
Closed until further notice 
 
 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP: 8.45am—9.15am 
Online orders or office drop box 
www.quickcliq.com.au 
Tuesday 27 April Tuesday 8 June 
Tuesday 11 May Tuesday 22 June 
Tuesday 25 May 

Camboon Primary School                         
Forder Street, Noranda  WA  6062  
Email: Camboon.PS@education.wa.edu.au 
Website: camboonprimaryschool.wa.edu.au  
Phone: 9218 1400         

Kindy A and B Easter Celebration 
The students at 
Camboon  
Kindergarten 
celebrated their 
Easter by  
making an  
Easter Hat, a 
basket and then 
they went on an Easter Egg Hunt.   We could not 
catch the elusive Easter Bunny, however, he was  
happy to leave an egg for the children to put in their 
baskets. 

mailto:camboonps50years@gmail.com
http://www.quickcliq.com.au


THIS IS A FRIENDLY  
REMINDER THAT  

TASTEBUDS, THE SCHOOL 
CANTEEN IS CLOSED UNTIL 

FURTHER NOTICE. 

Before School, After School and 
Vacation Care onsite at Cam-
boon Primary School 
Should you require information 
regarding school holiday programs please 
visit their website or the school office or 
phone 9275 0202. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

THERE IS A PUPIL FREE DAY 
ON FRIDAY 23 APRIL 2021 

 

THERE IS A PUBLIC  
HOLIDAY (ANZAC DAY) ON 

MONDAY 26 APRIL 2021 

https://www.careforkidswa.net.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Vacation-Care-program-April-2021-1.pdf

